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20th January 2023 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am really looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the safeguarding/safety 

workshops on Tuesday evening at 6.15pm to 8.15pm. There are going to be 3 workshops which 

you can go to for 30 minutes each run by myself and the Met Police. These workshops are going 

to be held at other primary schools after Barn Croft so there will be some other Headteachers 

coming along to see what the resources and content are like ready for when they are done in 

their schools. 

Our Spring Term Parent Evenings will be held on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd February so 

please look out for booking your time slot on ParentMail – please note that each time slot is 10 

minutes only. If you feel you need a longer time please arrange this separately so that teachers 

can keep to time and not have parents waiting for too long. 

We have been having Pupil Progress Meetings for every class where we look at the work and 

progress of every child. These have been so positive and it has been lovely to hear about the 

progress children have made and how they are getting on in class. So I am sure you will hear 

lots of wonderful things about your child/ren at the Parents Evenings. 

Year 4 had a wonderful time at Project Zero this week – Year 5 are next week and Year 6 the 

following week. Years 2 & 3 have been having football sessions in the park with a football coach 

from Leyton Orient and Y1 & Y2 children took part in the Waltham Forest Schools Sports 

Network Winter Games on Monday.  

Have a great weekend! 

Best wishes 

Tracey Griffiths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 
24th January 

Met Police Workshop 

6:30pm-8:30pm – 

everyone invited 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
20th February 

Children return to School 

 
21st February 

Parents Evening 

 
23rd February 

Parents Evening 

 
31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot choc Friday  
Rec- Amaya 
Y1- Emma 

Y2 – Chelssy  
Y3- Rosalie 
Y4 – Annie 

Y5 – Ella 
Y6 - Mohamed 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Maths 

          

Reception – Paz & Poppy 

Year 1 – Idris & Inaya    

Year 2 – Aidan & Hannah          

Year 3 – Lilly-Hazel & Maryam    

Year 4 – Clea & Mikel          

Year 5 – Arti & Eliza  

Year 6 – Uzair &Yasmine 

Tea Time Club – Dylan H – Year 3  

      

      

 

 
 

  

  



 

   

 

 



 

 


